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To the House Committee on Labor and Workplace Standards: 

Providence should be transparent about the cost of temp staffing during the strike. If 

they can afford >monthly payroll on vastly more expensive resources, we should 

know about it, they should bargain in good faith and pay their LMPs appropriately.  

Thank you for the opportunity to provide comment and I look forward to your support, 


